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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, MAY 18, 2023: 

May 19 Commission Meeting Postponed 

SANTA FE – The New Mexico State Game Commission meeting originally scheduled 
for Friday, May 19, in Santa Fe has been postponed. The Department will issue a 
revised meeting notice once the meeting is rescheduled. At that time, the revised 
agenda, location address, attendee information and additional information will be 
available on the Department of Game and Fish website.  
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